
 

 
I hope you all had a very Happy and Safe 4th of July ☺    

Summer time is here and that means lots and lots of outside time. We 
will also continue to work on our themes as well as review numbers, 

letters, shapes and colors.  
 
 
Please make sure your child is at school by no later than 9:30am. 

 
Summer Curriculum 
 

During the summer, we will be planning a variety of theme days and an occasional fieldtrip.  
Please make sure you read your newsletter carefully and any additional correspondence, so you know 
what is happening throughout the month. 
We try our best to schedule theme activities on varying days throughout the month in order for 
everyone to get a chance to participate. Each classroom has its own scheduled activities for the week. 
If you have not received one yet, please ask the teacher to get one.  
 

July Themes:  

*Independence Day 

*Ocean Unit 
 *Zoo Animals 

  
STEAM (Science, technology, engineering, art and math) will be including this more within our 

rooms. We will be doing a variety of projects and fun activities around this concept in the rooms. 

 We will also be promoting self-learning (Montessori driven) as a basic a principle of learning.  
We will be concentrating on social and emotion skills, gross and small motor skills .  

Continuing with literacy, numbers, and math through the summer.  

 

Reminders  
 

• Please be sure to have a change of clothing for your child to suit the current weather.  

• Please do call if your child will be out for the day. 

• Please be sure to take home sheets and blankets to wash every Friday. Please return on 

Monday or the next day child’s at school.  

• Remember to apply sunscreen to your child before they get to school.  

 
Thank you all for your time. If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to let me 

know. As always, my door is open for you and your child.   

Ms. Teresa and Preschool staff 


